## **Amy Ow**

From: Gail Oshima <gtoshima1@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 10:20 AM

To: Camille Leung

**Subject:** Steve Monowitz <smonowitz@smcgov.org>, Dave Pine <dpine@smcgov.org>, Liesje Nicolas

< Highlands CAPresident@gmail.com >

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Dear Ms. Leung,

I am greatly concerned about the proposed "Consideration of a proposed Minor Modification to an approved Resource Management (RM) Permit (PLN2006-00357) for the development of Lots 5, 6, 7, and 8 (BLD2016-00161 through BLD2016-00164), in the San Mateo Highlands Area". This appears to have a significant impact on the hillside along Ticonderoga Drive and to the residents residing in the HIghlands. Because of the possible risk of a landside from the increased need to move more earth, I implore the County to allow the Highlands community to have more time to study the addendum and modifications that are being requested. Please allow us an additional 45 days past May 17th for the community to respond. Thank you.

SIncerely, Gail Oshima 2043 New Brunswick Drive